
Important Health Announcement 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you in good health. As we approach the flu season, we want to remind 

you of the importance of protecting yourself and your loved ones from influenza. 

In particular, we encourage vulnerable populations, including those with chronic health 

conditions, seniors, pregnant individuals, and young children, to consider getting the influenza 

vaccine. This vaccine can significantly reduce the risk of severe illness and hospitalization 

caused by the flu. 

We are pleased to inform you that [Name of Health Organization/Facility] will be offering free 

influenza vaccinations at the following location: 

Location: [Address] 

Date: [Date] 

Time: [Time] 

Walk-ins are welcome, and appointments can also be scheduled by calling [Phone Number]. If 

you have any questions regarding the vaccine or vaccination process, please do not hesitate to 

reach out. 

Your health is important to us. Protect yourself and your community by getting vaccinated this 

flu season. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical health matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Name of Health Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


